BORDEN PARISH HALL REPORT MAY 2023

1. The work has now been completed on the ladies' toilet refurbishment. It has improved the overall
image of the toilets, and also improved the hygiene by removing the quarry tile floor, improving
water saving and updating the facilities;

2. The number of lets in the hall remains at a high level after recovering from the Covid restrictions;

3. A carbon monoxide and CO2 detector has been fitted in the kitchen. This has been linked in to the
remote alarm system so that action can be taken even if the hall is not in use.
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